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 04/06/2009 
John Bosek, General Manager 
Clean Harbors Florida LLC 
170 Bartow Municipal Airport  
Bartow, FL 33830-9572 
 
The Hazardous Waste Regulation Section has reviewed your application for a hazardous waste 
DEP/EPA Identification Number. Based on the information received you must use the following 
identification number for all manifests or reports for Clean Harbors Florida LLC located at 170 Bartow 
Municipal Airport, Bartow.  
   

FLD980729610 
 

Your facility has been registered with the following requested status/activities:  
 

Treater/Storer, Large Quantity Generator, Oil Filters, Commercial HW Recycler, Used Oil 
Transfer Facility, Large Quantity Handler of Universal Batteries, Universal Pesticides, 

Universal Lamps, Universal Devices, Universal Pharmaceuticals  
 

THIS LETTER IS NOT AN APPROVAL TO TRANSPORT HAZARDOUS WASTE OR USED 
OIL OR UNIVERSAL WASTE OR TO OPERATE A HAZARDOUS WASTE TREATMENT, 
STORAGE, OR DISPOSAL (TSD) FACILITY OR A UNIVERSAL WASTE OR USED OIL 
PROCESSING FACILITY OR LARGE QUANTITY HANDLER. PLEASE CONTACT THE 
DEPARTMENT FOR COMPLETE REQUIREMENTS FOR HAZARDOUS WASTE OR USED 
OIL TRANSPORTERS, UNIVERSAL WASTE HANDLERS, USED OIL PROCESSING 
FACILITIES, AND TSDS.  
 
You are required to notify us on form 8700-12FL if there is any change in your operations which would 
affect your status or contact information. For further assistance, please call the Notification Coordinator 
at (850)245-8760 or (850)245-8772 or (850)245-8706.  
Sincerely,  

Michael X. Redig 
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
ME ID: 50782,  Email Address: Bosek.John@cleanharbors.com  
Link: http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/www_RCRA/Reports/handler_results.asp?epaid=FLD980729610  

 
“More Protection, Less Process” 

www.dep.state.fl.us 
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Date Comment Author

3/13/2009 
11:54:59 AM

It seems the HWT is up-to-date in the HWT screen (not the notif tabs which I will update). However, I need to check on UO, 
importer of HW, and UWT was updated in the MP screen, but not the notif tabs. I`ll check to make sure the boxes should all be 
checked. 

Peters_Y 

3/13/2009 
12:51:39 PM Sent a copy to Beth (SWD) to help verify statuses. Peters_Y 

3/16/2009 
10:21:14 AM

Spoke to John and Mike this morning in reference to this. Last submitted 8700-12FL (June 2007) did not check any type of 
transportation for this FL EPA ID (only the MA ID). Mike will speak to Augusta in reference to "taking form for face value." Peters_Y 

3/26/2009 
2:04:38 PM

On 3/17/09 at 7:39 AM Tara (SWD) sent an email, "Clean Harbors transports under their corporate ID only (MA039322250), 
they do no transporting activities under their FL ID. It was a error on my part to check the box on the UO tab when I did my 
inspection. I will be inspecting them again soon and will correct the information. Their FL ID is for the transfer facility and their 
permit as a TSD."


























